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CFM EXAM COMING TO ARIZONA!

Since the Arizona Floodplain Management Association (AFMA) Spring 2020 conference in Tuscon was cancelled, the
AFMA board wanted to be able to provide its members with options to take the Certified Floodplain Manager’s (CFM)
exam in Arizonal!

There are currently two scheduled times and locations within Arizona to take the exam:

Yavapai County Flood Control District in Prescott, AZ on 9-14-2020 at 9am
Or
Flood Control District of Maricopa County in Phoenix, AZ on 9-24-2020 at 9am

The exam scheduled in Prescott is limited to the first 10 applicants and the exam scheduled in
Phoenix is limited to the first 20 applicants.

APPLICATION

Prior to taking the CFM exam, you must complete and submit the CFM Program application Package to the ASFPM. The
forms are available on the Association of State Floodplain Managers (ASFPM) website www.floods.org under the
Certification Program tab.

You may submit an application for ASFPM membership at the same time as applying to take the CFM exam. In order to
be accepted to take the CFM exam at either of the two Arizona locations, you must submit your completed application
with the appropriate fee to ASFPM 2 weeks prior to the scheduled exam date. No walk-ins will be allowed unless
authorized by the ASFPM Executive office.

FEES
The following fees have been established in compliance with ASFPM Policy: CFM® Fee Schedule:

Fee Discounted Member Fee*
Application packet, processing & exam $480 $100
Re-take Exam Fee S50 S50

* To be eligible for the discounted member exam or renewal rate the applicant needs to be an individual member or student (full time enrollment)
member of ASFPM at the time of application and throughout the duration of the certification period. Corporate, Agency, and Chapter Partners do
not make an applicant eligible for the member rate in this certification process.

QUESTIONS
If you have any questions please contact Paul Jungen (paul.jungen@yavapai.us) or Elizabeth Rockwell
(Elizabeth.rockwell@maricopa.gov)




